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MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – UNSEALED ROADS OPEN WITH CAUTION 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that ALL UNSEALED ROADS are OPEN 
WITH CAUTION to all traffic. 

Primary producers are kindly requested to minimise the movement of heavy vehicles until the 
unsealed sections of the route between their properties and the sealed road network has 
thoroughly dried out. 

Travellers should exercise caution when driving on unsealed roads, slowing down and 
anticipating muddy sections at causeways.  
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GENERAL MANAGER 


